A special meeting of the Marathon City School Board was held on Wednesday,
February 1, 2023, in the High School Guidance Center. The meeting was called to
order at 7:32 AM by President Jodi DeBroux. She led the Pledge of Allegiance.

Present were board members Klumpyan, Knoeck, Seubert, Vesely, and DeBroux, and
administrative staff Rick Parks, Dave Beranek, and Ryan McCain.

Written notice of the meeting was posted and sent to the news media on Tuesday,
January 31, 2023, ‘

Motion by Vesely, 2™ by Klumpyan to approve the agenda. Motion carried.

Motion by Seubert, 2nd by Klumpyan to approve four Administrative contract
extensions. Yes - Klumpyan, Knoeck, Seubert, Vesely, and DeBroux. Motion carried
5-0.

Elementary and MVA counselors, Emily Schiller and Nathalie Bonilla, presented
information for the board to review and ask questions about two K-8 Counseling
Curriculum options. Following questions and clarification about the curriculum options
and contents, the board determined the recommendation for approval will take place at
the next regular board meeting.

Motion by Vesely, 2nd by Knoeck to adjourn. Motion carried. Meeting adjourned at
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Beth Seubert, Clerk



